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Wednesday, June 21, 2023 
 
 
Dear Ceniza Hills Elementary School Community, 
 
It is an honor to introduce myself as the principal of our new elementary school, Ceniza Hills. 
I can assure you that our staff is excited and energized to see our building in its final stage of 
preparation for what surely will be an amazing year. 
 
It is my goal as the campus leader to facilitate the creation of our campus mission, vision and 
values. None of that is possible without the opportunity to come together as a school 
community and ensure we gather the very best ideas. Together, we plan to establish the high 
expectations necessary to build each of your children as compassionate scholars and 
innovative thinkers, while providing them an exceptional learning environment. Be on the 
lookout for updates on this campus community meeting. 
 
I arrive to Ceniza Hills as a seasoned elementary principal with experience in curriculum and 
instruction. In addition to my role as an educator, I am also a mother of two boys. In August, 
my son Dominic starts his third year at the University of Texas in San Antonio and my eleven-
year old, Adrian, will start his middle school journey. While being a mother is such an honor, 
my passion beyond that is creating opportunities for students to have the best educational 
experience. 
 
To our students, please know that we cannot wait to meet each of you! We hope that you are 
excited for this coming school year and that you are out this summer playing and reading tons 
of books with your family and friends. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Maytte Y. Soliz 
Principal – Ceniza Hills Elementary 
maytte.soliz@sfdr-cisd.org 
Temporary Phone Line: 830-778-4000 Ext. 4028 
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